
 

December 2, 2020 

To whom it may concern:  

This is to inform you that Essentra has made the decision to obsolete part number PCC-9. Our tooling for this part 
is not sufficient. There is no replacement part. This goes into effect immediately  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
Best Regards,  

 
Greg P. Mifsud  
Director of Product Management  
  
  
  

  

  

  

   

  

   
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
  


